NAMI REGULAR MEETING- APR. 11, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 6:08 p.m. by Vice-President Mary Wright.

Those in attendance were: Mary Wright, Linda Renn, Dan Rondello, Pam Morton, Sue Janik, Mary Satterlee, and Jeanne Pederson.

Those absent were: Jim Skubal, Ann Zenk, Bob Mangles, Pat Marquart, Mick Fiocchi, Audrey Kissinger, and Maggie Peterson. Absences were approved.

Pederson made a motion to accept the minutes, motion seconded by Janik and approved.

Satterlee gave The Treasurer's report. As of March 1, 2017, we had \$3,253.75 in checking; \$27,457.03 in savings; and \$9,365.83 in The Drop-In Center fund.

Morton inquired about The NAMI 360 program.

The officers on the board remained as is.

The board decided to keep its directors as is.

Pederson spoke about having someone come to speak at the Crandon schools.

Seth Wakefield arrived at 6:42 p.m.

According to Pederson Phil Chard will not be able to make it in May but he can come in October. We will try to get Chard at Nicolet or use The High School as a Plan B.

Wright suggested having Chard speak about the benefits of having drop-in centers or crisis centers.

Rondello reported that the Steering Committee is working on standard procedures for the drop-in and on the Peer Specialist/Coordinator position.

8 people from Vilas County are interested in Family –to-Family. This will be held at Lakeland High School.

Janik, Mary Lee Cox, and Tory Stefonek will work on Peerto-Peer.

Rondello mentioned The Human Service Center being bought out, and would that affect our reimbursements. (Update: May 8, 2017. A somewhat misleading article led to this rumor, but it is inaccurate.)

Pederson revisited the issue of expanding the board.

Wright mentioned the need for someone to do publicity.

Renn left at 7:35 p.m.

Janik, Morton, and Satterlee will work on various aspects of publicity.

Publicity and marketing will be added as an agenda item at future meetings.

Meeting adjourned at 8 p.m.